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Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s General Manager Resigns 

 

Chino - After twelve years at the Inland Empire Utilities Agency, IEUA’s General Manager, 

Tom Love, submitted his resignation to the Agency’s Board of Directors. 

 

“In 2010, the Board asked Tom to remain at IEUA to provide stability and continuity through a 

management transition,” stated IEUA Board President Terry Catlin.  “The Board is appreciative 

of Tom’s service to the Agency, in particular addressing the challenges of the last few years.  

The Board wishes Tom success as he moves on to pursue other opportunities,” continued Catlin. 

  

The Agency will conduct business as usual, pursue its current initiatives, and continue to 

implement its programs and projects now underway.  In the meantime, the Board will conduct an 

immediate recruitment to fill the vacant position with an interim General Manager, followed by a 

more exhaustive recruitment process to select a new General Manager. 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency is a municipal water district located in western San 

Bernardino County, California.  The Agency’s mission is to supply imported drinking water and 

recycled water, to collect and treat wastewater and provide other utility-related services to the 

residents living within its service area.  In addition, the Agency has been given numerous 

prestigious Awards and State and Federal grants for its innovative use of technology to protect 

the environment in a cost effective manner.   

 

 

 


